



The Moore Center

Creating opportunities for a good life.TM

Return to School Listening Session - Manchester School District



Tonight, July 29th at 7:00 p.m. ABLE NH is hosting its 2nd focus group meeting on the safe return to school in Manchester for families of students with IEPs and stakeholders who care

about educational equity for vulnerable students.

Hosted by Lisa Beaudoin, Executive Director, ABLE NH. Please join us for this scheduled Zoom meeting. Here are the details:

Topic: MSD Safe Return to School

Time: Jul 29, 2020 07:00 PM Eastern Time (US and Canada)

Where: Join Zoom Meeting at: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84579927153

Meeting ID: 845 7992 7153

Join the Zoom Meeting

IMPORTANT: Complete the 2020 Census



Bruce, Bruce Jr., and Kelly - Scotch Plains, NJ Because my headcount matters

Watch the video

Help ensure you get the services and representation you deserve!

The census provides critical data that lawmakers, business owners, teachers, and many others use to provide daily services,

Medicaid

products, and support for you and your community. Every year, billions of dollars in federal funding go to hospitals, fire departments, schools, roads, and other resources based on census data.

The results of the census also determine the number of seats each state will have in the U.S. House of Representatives, and they are used to draw congressional and state legislative districts.

Complete the Census Here

Medicaid Annual Open Enrollment

Once a year, you or someone in your household can change your Medicaid Health Plan, You have three choices to choose from:

 AmeriHealth Caritas NH NH Healthy Families Well Sense Health Plan

If you wish to remain with your

current Health Plan, you do not need to do anything - your coverage will continue and the Health Plan you have will remain in effect. If you want to change to a different Health Plan, visit NH EASY through the button below or call the Medicaid Service Center (NH Only) at 1-888-901-4999 (TDD Access: 1-800-735-2964), Monday through Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. ET no later than August 31, 2020 at 4:00 p.m. Your new plan coverage will start on September 1, 2020.

Please review the inserts for more information. If you have questions about any of the Health Plan services, contact the plans or visit their websites. We also invite you to visit our website at https://medicaidquality.nh.gov/ for information about quality of services and enrollee satisfaction.

Here are some helpful forms:

Frequently Asked Questions: https://nheasy.nh.gov/forms/E/1050.pdf

Meet Your Health Plans: https://nheasy.nh.gov/forms/E/1060.pdf

Member Enrollment Guide: https://nheasy.nh.gov/forms/E/1070.pdf

A Tool for Making an Informed Decision: https://nheasy.nh.gov/forms/E/1080.pdf

Visit NH Easy Website

Gov. Sununu Signs Bill Cementing COVID-19 Telemedicine Rules Into State Law

Governor Chris Sununu has signed a bill that makes permanent some parts of the expanded telehealth system put in place for COVID-19. The bill requires equal insurance coverage for medical



visits done remotely and in person, including for Medicaid users. It also adds parameters for telehealth to state law, including spelling out where and how treatment can be given and received.

Groups and advocates that joined a new state Health Care Consumers & Providers COVID-19 Coalition say the pandemic has jumpstarted a telemedicine system that's long overdue in New Hampshire.

Read more through the button below.

Telehealth Bill Update

Medicaid Dental Benefit Bill Vetoed

Governor Sununu vetoed HB 250, legislation that will require the commissioner of the department of health to contract with dental managed care organizations to provide dental care to persons under Medicaid managed care program.

Read the Governor's statement here.

Read the NH Senate press release here



©2020 The Moore Center | 195 McGregor St. Manchester, New Hampshire 03102

Web Version

Subscribe

Forward

Unsubscribe